S.K.H. Yan Laap Primary School
3E Ho Kin Tsun

Dear Santa,

My name is Jason Ho and I am eight years old. This year I have been mostly
nice and T can explain to you shortly. This year for Christmas I would really like
to thank Jesus for blessing our family to be healthy all along the year. Although
there are some confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our district, we are so lucky
for not being impact in view of the stringent measures that we took to protect
ourselves such as wearing mask, washing hands frequently. I hope it will go away
soon and the vaccine can keep us safe. For those who are infected, I will pray

for them and ask Jesus to heal them physically and mentally.

I wish we can enjoy a "Normal” Christmas next year without the needs of
putting up masks, social distancing, and can have parties with my friends,
classmates and teachers. But most importantly, I can back to school to learn
and play with my classmates. I have been waiting for so long since the beginning
of the school year. I glad my dream can come true in near future! Can you help

me to make it happen, Santa?

I cannot wait for you to visit! Just 2 more days.

Signed your biggest fan, Jason



